
 

 

 

 

Notice of Proposed Voting District Change 
 

 

The Lycoming County Board of Elections has proposed that voting precinct lines in 

Muncy Borough be changed to decrease the number of precincts from 2 to 1. All of 

Muncy Borough would become part of a single precinct for voting purposes. 

 

There were 878 electors registered in Muncy Borough 1st Precinct and 773 electors 

registered in Muncy Borough 2nd Precinct at the immediately preceding general or 

municipal election. 

 

The proposed change will be considered by the Lycoming County Court of Common 

Pleas at a public hearing on April 25 at 2:00pm in Courtroom #2. 

 

If approved, the first election in which all of Muncy Borough would vote as a single 

precinct would be the November 4, 2025 Municipal Election. 

 

Any person that opposes the proposal to decrease the number of voting precincts 

in Muncy Borough must file his or her objections with the clerk of the court prior 

to the date of the public hearing on April 25 at 2:00pm in Courtroom #2. 
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